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Careers Information 
Interested in applying to Conservatoires, Music, Dance and Drama Schools?  
Then please come along to a talk on how to do so in the Careers Department on Tuesday 3 July at 1.00pm to find out 
about how to apply and the different application processes. 
 
Interested in Accountancy? 
Consider attending an Accountancy Academy in Leeds on 18 and 19 July. To book a place please go to https://zq345-
2cacef.pages.infusionsoft.net 
 
Summer School for Students interested in Technology 
NDL Software in Wetherby are hosting a free summer school to give students an opportunity to work with industry 
professionals to bring business mobile apps to life and gain an insight into the Tech Industry. This will take place 
from 23 to 27 July. For more details, please contact the Careers Department.  
 
Harrogate Chamber of Trade Meeting 
Harrogate Chamber of Commerce is hosting one of their monthly meetings in Constance Green Hall on Monday 
9 July 6.15pm - 8pm, any students interested in Business and Economics would be welcome to attend. There will be 
a chance to hear from Harrogate Borough Council who will address two major issues relating to the business health 
of the town:   

 The latest news relating to the town's policy on new housing developments and the problems presented by 
high rents and the lack of affordable homes for many of Harrogate’s key support workers in the Hospitality 
and Allied Health Care industries. 

 As online shopping is challenging traditional and independent retailers across the country, HBC will also be 
presenting their plans for the coming months and years to support Harrogate town centre shop owners and 
keep the town centre alive.  

This meeting will present an opportunity to hear from Yorkshire 2019 Ltd, the organisation involved in preparing for 
the UCI Road World Championship cycling event coming to Harrogate for just over a week in September 2019. Local 
businesses have already expressed concerns about the impact of the associated road closures on trade and will be 
able to ask questions about the practical side of the plans. If you are interested in coming along and/or helping at 
this event, please email Marian Farrar - m.farrar@staidans.co.uk 
 
General information 
Induction events 
Thank you so much to all Yr 12 students who supported the recent Induction events. The feedback we got 
from visiting students was amazing and we couldn't have managed without you all willingly helping out. 
 
Absences 
If you are out of school on any activities, trips or university visits please make sure the Sixth Form Office are aware so 
they can amend your attendance accordingly. 
 
 
Thank you   
 

https://zq345-2cacef.pages.infusionsoft.net/
https://zq345-2cacef.pages.infusionsoft.net/
mailto:m.farrar@staidans.co.uk

